
Moore-Love, Karla 

From: Connie Stuart [Connie_Stuart@centennial.kl2.or.us] 
Sent: Thursday, February 16,2012 4:09 PM
 

To: Moore-Love,Karla;TeresaBaldwin
 

Cc: Teresa Baldwin; Doug Cook
 

Subject: RE: Scheduling Communication on CouncilAgenda 

Hi Karla, 

Please sign them up individually. 

Thank you for the further procedural infonnation as well.
 
Conníe
 

Connie Stuart 
llxec. Asst. to the Superintendent/Board Secretary 
Centennial School District 
1B 135 SE Brooklyn ST 
Poftland, OR 97236-1049 
503-760-7990 
503-762-3689 (Fax) 

From : Moore-Love, Karla fma ilto : Ka rla. Moore-Love@ portla ndoregon. gov] 
Sent: Thursday, February 16,2012 3:56 PM 
To: Connie Stuart; Teresa Baldwin 
Cc: Teresa Baldwin; Doug Cook 
Subject: RE: Scheduling Communication on Council Agenda 

Hello Connie, 

There are 5 Communications slots available each Wednesday and each person has 
three minutes to address the Council. City Code requires individuals to submit their 
own request but we do allow teachers or school staff to sign up students. I will use this 
email to confirm Teresa and the student, Aurelio Leonardo. Will they be sharing three 
minutes or should I sign them up individually? 

The Mayor (or Presiding Officer) does not usually allow others to speak who are not 
listed under the Communication and he does not allow individuals to go over their three 
minutes. Superintendent Baldwin is allowed to acknowledge persons who came w¡th 
her within her three minutes. 

Regards, 
Karla 

Karla Moore-Love lCouncil C|erk 
Office of the City Auditor 
503.823.4086 
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From : Conn ie Stua ft lma ilto : Con n ie_Stuart@centen n ia l. k 12.or. usl 
Sent: Thursday, February 16,zOtZ 3:43 PM 

To: Moore-Love, Karla; Teresa Baldwin 
Cc: Teresa Baldwin; Doug Cook 
Subject: RE: Scheduling Communication on Council Agenda 

Good Afternoon, Karla! 

Superintendent Baldwin asked me to respond on her behalf. 

You indicate in your message that all April slots are currently available for cornmunications to the Council and 
that the Parks Budget is scheduled for April 5. 

That being the case, Superintenclent Baldwin, CMS Principal Doug Cook, CMS SUN Coordinator, Gina 
Richardson, and a fonner SUN student, Aurelio Leonardo, would like to attend the Council rneeting on 
Wednesday, April 4, at9:30am in supporl of the SUN Schools prograrn. Superintendent Baldwin and Aurelio 
Leonardo will be the only two providing fonnal testirnony, however, Superintendent Baldwin will introduce 
Principal Doug Cook and SUN Coordinator Gina Richardson. 

Please confimr that this will work with the Council's schedule. Thank you! 

Conníe 

Connie Stuart 
Exec. Asst. to the Superintendent/Board Secretary 
Centennial School District 
18135 SE Brooklyn ST 
Portland, OR 91236-1049 
503-760-7990 
s03-762-3689 (Fax) 

From : Moore-Love, Ka rla fmailto : Karla. Moore-Love@ portlandoregon. gov] 
Sent: Thursday, February 16,20122:34 PM 

To: Teresa Baldwin 
Cc: Connie Stuaft 
Subject: RE: Scheduling Communication on Council Agenda 

Hi Teresa, 

The first Budget meetings are forums on March 5th and 21st. Nine work sessions are scheduled for 
the first two weeks in April (Parks Budget is scheduled for April 5th). The Mayor will transit his 
proposed Budget Message on May 16th, and Council will approve a budget on May 30th, and adopt 
the Budget on June 21st. 

Communications are scheduled for Wednesday morn¡ngs at 9:30 a.m, I have openings on February 
29th, and every Wednesday in March. On March 14 and 21, Commissioner Saltzman will be absent 
and on March 28, Commissioner Fish will be absent. All Communications slots in April are ava¡lable 
and currently, all members of Council are expected to be in attendance. 

Let me know what date will work for you. 
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Regards, 
Karla 

Karla Moore-Love I Council Clerk 
City of Portland I Office of the City Auditor 
1221 SW 4th Ave Rm 140 
Portland OR 97204-1900 
email : Karl a.Mo<¡re-Lovelràportla ndoreqcur.gov 
s03.823.4086 | fax 503,823.4571 
C I e r k' s We b ¡r a g e : wItv.pql! rì tr d o r e go ¡ g-<r_y/ ¡14!!!q!1!e.U¡¡cjlc-[ç¡ k 

Sent: Thursday, February 16,2072 11:38 AM
 
To: Moore-Love, Karla
 
Cc: Connie Stuaft
 
Subject: Scheduling Communication on Council Agenda
 

Ka rla, 

Centennial School District would like to submit formal testimony to the Council on behalf of retaining funding for 
the SUN program which has been identified as a reduction from the Parks budget. 

lwould like to schedule a communication time on an upcoming Council agenda, priorto the Council's action on the 
Parks budget. Would you please recommend a date when Centennial could be scheduled for communication? 

Thank you. 

Teresa Baldwin : Superintendent : Centennial School D¡strict : 18135 Brooklyn Street : Portland, OR 97236 : 

503.7 60.7 990 : www.centennial.kl_2.or.us 

2n6t2012 
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Request of Teresa Baldwin to address Council regarding retaining funding for the 
SUN program (Communication) 

ßPR 0 4 2012 

ÈAEFÐ ON FIIE 

Filed 

LaVonne Griffin-Valade 
Auditor o{ the City of Portland 
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By 

COMMISSIONERS VOTED 
AS FOLLOWS: 

YEAS NAYS 

l. Fritz 

2. Fish 

3. Saltzman 

4. Leonard 

Adams 


